
October 2018 

THE FORESIGHT 
 

   Like us on                 

Facebook & Instagram! 

Upcoming Events 
 

i[  

 

Saturday, October 6 

One Person Scramble  

Wednesday, October 17 

Bourbon Tasting 

Friday, October 19 

Geneva Ladies Bridge 

Saturday, October 20 

Turkey Shoot 

Tuesday, October 23 

33 Club Dinner 

Thursday, October 25 

Geneva Board Meeting 

Friday, October 26 

Kid’s Ghost & Goblins 

Party  

Saturday, October 27 

Club is Closed 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Muskie Homecoming has come and gone, and October is here. Come out and enjoy the 

golf course before the cold weather sets in. I think we have a few warm days left.   

I wanted to send a quick thanks to those members that came out and participated in the 

Men’s Fall Stag.  We hope that this can continue to grow in the coming years, but we have 

received nothing but compliments on the event thus far. The guys enjoyed the format, the 

food and all of the fun surrounding the two days of golf. Thanks again and let’s get those 

numbers up again next year. Thanks to the staff for doing an excellent job as well.    

We are excited about our upcoming Halloween party for the kids and the adults. We will 

have pumpkin painting and all things Halloween. Keep a watch out for your emails for 

more details and mark your calendars for Friday, October 26th!   

We are excited about the new pizza oven that we purchased recently. Chef is all about 

making those gourmet pizzas, so make sure you ask what the pizza of the night is… He 

can do a Keto pizza too. We’ve got the cauliflower crust in stock, so make sure to ask. Kate 

and I love the breakfast pizza. It’s fantastic and I highly recommend it at any time of the 

day or night. We like to make our members happy, so just make sure and ask.   

Speaking of Keto, it’s all the rage right now. Make sure and watch the features for our 

Keto friendly feature and remember, we can do anything Keto for the most part. Just ask 

for what you want, and we will be happy to accommodate.   

The holidays are fast approaching, and the calendar is filling up fast. We have quite a few 

events coming up in November, so make sure you get your event booked now. Small or 

large, bring out your department, company, friends or family for a holiday gathering. 

What better way to thank your employees for all their hard work throughout the year. 

Come to Geneva and let us handle it all and pamper you.  Make 

sure you start thinking about this now and get your date reserved.   

As fall is now upon us, come out and enjoy the beautiful scenery 

from our dining room, main lounge or West lounge and watch the 

leaves change and have libations.   

Hope to see you soon. 

Brian  



 

 

 

September has come and gone already! What a fun month! It has been 

awesome to hear about (most) everyone enjoying being back to school, 

celebrate the successes of the Muskie and Hawkeye football teams, and 

seeing all of our members out at Geneva for club and personal events, a 

day of golf, or a night away from home. My boyfriend and I bought our 

first home in August and I finally had some time to get my last box     

unpacked. While there are still a few things that have yet to find their 

place in our home, it is a rewarding feeling to be all moved in! 

 Fall is officially upon us. What a great time to head out to the 

club and enjoy an evening around our fireplace on the patio or get in a few more rounds of 

golf! Before you know it, winter will be knocking on our doors and it will be too late to enjoy 

being outside. With all of our lives being so busy, make sure you take at lease one night to 

come out, sit and relax, and let us take care of you before we see the first few flurries. 

 As many of you know, our bar manager, Nick Morgan, has said his “goodbye” and is 

off to Stout Seed in Ainsworth, Iowa. We are sad to lose such a key member of the Geneva 

Staff but we are excited to see where this next life adventure will take him! With Nick being 

gone, I will be taking over the bar manager duties. I am excited to bring in some new staff 

but do not fret- Brandon will still be that familiar face you’ll see when you walk in the doors. 

I am grateful for the amazing staff who has made this transition easier than expected. Our 

team, although most are pretty fresh, is one that is focused and reliable. It takes a lot of 

stress off of my back knowing I have a great group of people by my side.  

 October is my favorite month of the year. I decorate my house just as much for      

Halloween as I do for Christmas! My office door is always open with a jar full of candy for 

trick-or-treating all month long. Our Ghost and Goblins event is not one that you will want to 

miss out on. Bring out the kiddos on October 26th for the Halloween fun! Our adult-fun 

event for this month will be a bourbon tasting! Mark your calendars for Wednesday, October 

17th. We will have one of our vendors, Seth, in to help us with this event. There will be a lot 

to learn and a lot of fun to be had so do not miss out on this one! 

 The Christmas season is soon approaching! Do not forget that we love hosting your 

business or family holiday parties. Why worry about scrambling around to cleaning the 

house and preparing the feast when you can come here and let us do the hard work for you? 

Our calendars are filling up fast so make sure to contact Jess with a date if you are                

interested. 

 Thank you for always coming out to support your Club, we love having you here!    

We hope to see you, soon! 

Molli Lippelgoes 

Dining Room Manager Report 



 

After a slow start to the 2018 golf season, Mother Nature gave us an awesome summer and beautiful fall, 
so far. The golf course was in really good shape all year thanks to the efforts of Don and his staff. With a 
priority on turf conditions and green speed, I think the golf course played very well most of the year.  
 

October brings us the last two events of the season, “One Person Scramble” and “The Turkey Shoot”. The 
One Person Scramble is open to all members and guest to play. The Turkey Shot is open to all members 
and guest to participate as well! The flier for both events is attached. The date of this year’s event is    
Saturday, October 6th for the One Person Scramble and October 20th for the Turkey Shoot. Both events 
will be a 10:00am shotgun. 
 

I would like to congratulate all our Champions for this past year: 
 

Men’s Club Champion   Bryan Lemkau 

1st Flight Champion  Tim Peters 

Open Flight Champion  Don Bottorff 

Senior Men’s Champion  Tom Hendricks 

Super Senior Champion  Jim Kill 

Ladies Club Champion  Jeannette Neeld 

Senior Ladies Champion Mary Kay Peters 

Couple’s Champion  John & Mary Kay Peters / Jason & Suzie Norton 

1st Flight Champions  Tim & Sandy Flaherty 

Legend’s Cup   Ryan Reifert 

2 Day Member/ Member Dave Gardner / John Meerdink 

One Person Scramble  October 6th     

Presidents Cup   Jon Nietzel 
 

NE Iowa Men’s Interclub  Finals October 11th @ Geneva 

NE Iowa Ladies Interclub 3rd 

Old Man River Team  2018 Champions 
 

Remember to use your credit before the 31st of October. 
 

Also, if you have “borrowed” any of the demo equipment please return as soon as you can. I will need 
to send back to each company. 

See you on the course, 

Steve 

 

From the Golf Shop 



Sunday Brunch 
Every Sunday                    

11am – 1pm  

(some exceptions apply)  

 

$15++ for Adults                            

(13 & up)  

$9++ for Children                            

(6-12) 

5 & under eat FREE  

 

(+ 18%Gratuity & Sales 

Tax) 

Please call for                     

Reservations 

Happy Hour 

Every Friday & Saturday Night  

in the Geneva Lounge from 5pm-7pm 

$1 off glasses of wine 

2 for 1 Domestic Beers 

Some exceptions apply 

Geneva Ladies Bridge 
 

Hostess: Carol Steinmetz  

Date: Friday,  October 19th  

Price: $10+tax 

Menu: Beer battered cod served with vegetable lime jell-o and pumpkin pie 

for dessert.  

 
 

Social Events 



 
 

Most of you may not recognize her but she is one of Geneva’s loyal long-
time employees. This is Dolores Foster, she has been at Geneva since 1991! 
She started working part time at the halfway house and shortly moved    
inside where she started housekeeping and laundry. Today you can still 
find her, after 27 years, ironing and folding table clothes, napkins and    
towels. Dolores said a lot has changed over the years at Geneva. She has 
seen a lot of employees come and go and has met a lot of great people. If 
Dolores isn’t working you can find her at bingo on Tuesday afternoon, The 
American Legion on Sunday or at the casino. Family is important to her, 
she loves spending time with her 4 son’s, 6 grandchildren and 2 great-
grandchildren. After many great years at Geneva, Dolores is retiring at the 
end on this month. She will be spending her retirement playing bingo,   
going to the YMCA and visiting the Geneva staff. I think it’s safe to say    
everyone will miss seeing her every morning but wish her the best of luck. 
Happy Retirement Dolores and thank you for many great years at Geneva!  

2018 October 

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNES-
DAY 

THURS-
DAY 

FRIDAY SATURDAY 

  

  

  

1 

  

Club Closed 

2 

  

  

3 

  

  

4 

  

  

5 

MCEE 
Luncheon 

6 

 One Person 
Scramble  

  

7 

  
Brunch 

8 

  
Club Closed 

9 

  

  

10 

  

11 

  

  

12 

  

  

13 

  

  

14 

  
Brunch 

15 

  
Club Closed 

  

16 

  

17 

 Bourbon 

Tasting  

18 

  

19 

Geneva  
Ladies 
Bridge 

20 

Turkey Shoot 

21 

  
Brunch 

22 

  
  

Club Closed 

23 

33 Club 

  

24 

  

  

25 

Board 
Meeting 

26 

Kid’s Ghost 
& Goblin’s 

Party 

27 
NO MEMBER 
DINING OR 
CARRY OUT 

28 

  
Brunch 

29 

  
  

Club Closed 

30 31 
HAPPY 

HALLOWEEN! 

  

  
  

  
  

  
 

              

Featured Employee 



 

Brian Lee, General Manager 

Steve Hutton, PGA Golf Professional 

Don Hassel, Grounds Superintendent  

Clint Calkins, Asst. Superintendent  

Krista DeRiemacker, Office Manager 

Molli Lippelgoes, Floor Manager  

Ryan Causse , Executive Chef 

Jessica Weikert, Membership Admin. & Asst. to General Mgr. 

 

 

Butch Trumbull, President 

Sue Kistler, Vice President/Membership & Promotion  

Larry Stewart, House 

Gary Schmit, Treasurer 

Mike Eversmeyer, Secretary 

Tom Norton, Greens & Course  

Jon Nietzel, Golf 

Kelly Ricketts, Social  

Rachel Wester, Pool  

Eric Thomsen, Controller   

Geneva 

Staff 

Members 

Geneva 

Board 

Members 



 

Club Information 

Hours of Operation: 
Front Office:   

Mon-Fri  8:00am - 4:00pm   

Pro Shop: 

Mon   10:00am –6:00pm 

Tues-Fri   8:00am – 6:00pm 

Sat-Sun   7:00am-6:00pm 

 

Dining Room:  

Tues-Fri   11:30am - 1:30pm Lunch  

Tues-Sat    5:30pm - 9:00pm Dinner 

Sunday   11:00am - 1:00pm Brunch 

 

Lounge:    

Tues-Sat  Open at 4:00pm  

Contact Information: 
Clubhouse:   (563) 263-8942 
Fax:   (563) 263-5326 
Pro Shop:   (563) 262-8894  
Email: geneva@genevacc.com  
Pro Shop: shutton@genevacc.com  
www.genevacc.com 
Created by: Tyler Wentworth 

mailto:geneva@genevacc.com
mailto:gccproshop@genevacc.com
http://www.genevacc.com





